The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ                                   June 10, 2012                                                                                                                              
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“While they were eating, he took a loaf of bread, and after blessing it he broke it, gave it to them, and said, “Take; this is my body”.  (Mark 14:22)
WELCOME TO

THE PARISH UNIT OF

ST. BERNARD’S (Moncton)

SAINT VINCENT (Sackville)

SAINT CLEMENT (Port Elgin)

& SAINT BARTHOLOMEW (Melrose)

† MASS SCHEDULE †

St. Bernard’s:  Thurs. @ 9:30 am; Sat. @ 4 pm & Sun. @ 11 am
St. Vincent: Sunday @ 9 am; St. Clement & St. Bartholomew: Sat. @ 7 pm (alternating)

Priest is available for Confessions prior to Saturday Mass upon request.

PASTORAL MINISTRY TEAM:
Priest Moderator: Rev. Allison S. Carroll                   Social Justice:
Claudia McCloskey                  
Liturgy: Rick Shaw, Deb Gillespie                     Adult Faith:
Dr. Andrew Wilson
Catechetics: Carolyn O’Blenis, carolynoblenis@yahoo.com
STAFF:
Secretary:    Darlene McGraw, sbhf@rogers.com
Custodian:
Rick Cormier
                
Facilities & Activities Coordinator:  Sam Ermen

OFFICE: 43 Botsford St. Moncton, NB E1C 4W9 Phone 857-0425 Fax 857-9565 

Web Site:  www.stbernardschurch.ca

OFFICE HOURS: Monday to Friday. 9 AM to 12 PM & 1 PM to 4 PM 

Mass Intentions for this Week

Thurs. 
Jun 14th  @   9:30 AM—anniv. late Marielle Zink 


Zink family

Sat. 
Jun 16th  @   4:00 PM—late Jack MacLeod


Debbie & family

Sun. 
Jun 17th  @ 11:00 AM—anniv. late Lawrence Wallace

Marjorie Wallace
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OFFERINGS from last week—June 02nd/3rd, 2012 

Envelopes (307) $ 5,833.00 Loose $ 570.29
Karing Kitchen $ 33.01Capital Expenditure (103) $ 3,214.83 

Papal Charities (9) $ 65.00

Thank you for your generous and continued support!
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COME CELEBRATE WITH US!!

All are welcome & encouraged to come and celebrate with our youth for the: 
Graduation Mass:  Sunday, June 17th@ 11 AM

MARK YOUR CALENDARS
3rd Tuesday of Month @ 6:30 pm – Carmelites 
Last Sat. of every month @ 8:00 AM --Prayer for Priests in the main church 

Thurs. – after 9:30 AM Mass - Circle of Friends
Tuesday—June 12th Baptism Preparation Course

Friday—June 15th—Ordination @ Immaculate Heart @ 3 PM
Monday—June 15th @ 7:00 pm--Charismatic Prayer Group – @ 7 PM
Sunday—June 17th @ 11 AM--Graduation Mass

Sunday—June 24th @ 1 PM Next Baptisms (please note time change)
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Prayers for our Troops…we pray for all those who serve………….we pray for Cpl. Ben Goodwin, son of Stephen & Ann Goodwin, Pvt. A.J. Poirier, son of John & Jackie Poirier, and Basil Rose, brother-in-law of Lew & Anne Cummings.
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Ecclesiastes3…Under every season there is a time…

A TIME TO HEAL… We remember in our prayers those who are sick…….. Jim Riordan, and Ivy Kelly.
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A TIME TO MOURN………………our sincere sympathies to the families of… David Fitzgerald, and Michael Clements, son of Gary & Karen. 
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The Greater Moncton Association for Community Living (GMACL) is a non-profit registered charity, dedicated to protecting the rights and promoting the interests of individuals with an intellectual disability (from birth to seniors), and their families, in the Westmorland, Albert and Kent counties.  GMACL is presently looking for space to relocate our offices and classrooms to.  To accommodate our needs, we would require 2 offices and 2 classrooms. As many of the individuals we serve utilize public transportation it would be helpful if the location was near the city bus route.  Please contact Connie at the GMACL at 857-8899 or by email at gmacloffice@gmail.com if you can assist in this important matter.
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LET’S MAKE OUR CHURCH ENVIRONMENT A SCENT FREE ZONE!!!
Copies of application forms are available at the entrance of the church for the following:
Application/Declaration for Low-income Seniors’ Benefit 2012 ($ 400 benefit)

Application/Declaration Home Energy Assistance Program ($ 100 benefit)

.
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CWL Provincial Project
The Catholic Women’s League is conducting a fundraiser by selling pewter Madonna pins. These are made here in New Brunswick and sell for $10.00.  If you are interested in purchasing a pin they are available at the church office and also by calling Hazel Robichaud @ 852-8903.

ARCHDIOCESE OF MONCTON LITURGY FORMATION PROGRAM

Celebrating the 50th Anniversary of Vatican II and the Constitution on the Sacred Liturgy, the Archdiocese of Moncton announces a three year formation program for those interested in deepening their formation in the liturgical life of the Church.  This will be of special interest to Pastoral Ministry Teams and Liturgy Committees, those in liturgical or catechetical leadership (coordinators, RCIA, sacristans, music ministers, and those in other parish ministries), and all who wish to deepen their formation in the liturgical life of the Church.  The Program will offer a variety of courses over three years. Posters, brochures and registration forms are available in your parish.  For more information. contact 857-9531: Deb Gillespie (ext. 296); deb.diocesemoncton@gmail.com,

Or Ellen Bennett (ext. 227);  ellen.diocesemoncton@nb.aibn.com
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YARD SALE:  Proceeds go for local cancer patients and needy families.  Part of the profits will go for a humanitarian project in Haïti.  
When? Every Friday and Saturday of June, from 8:00 to 4:00   
Where?  9, Tall Pine Street (off Roy Scenic Rd) in Irishtown.  
Info: Eva Léger 383-8603  or Hester Daigle 858-9736.
YOUNG ADULTS - Rendezvous for Apps @ 5 Bridges (121 Pine Glen Road in Riverview) on Tuesday, June 12th at 7:00 pm. If you are a young adult aged 19-30, join us for some informal conversation and socializing. Everyone between the ages of 19-30 are welcome. For more information Contact: Emily @ LEBLANC03@hotmail.com or Jessica @ JESSAL3@hotmail.com
The Diocesan Centre and the Vision Bookstore will be closed on Thursday June 14th to allow the staff to hold its spring retreat.

International Eucharistic Congress

Today is the official opening of the International Eucharistic Congress in Dublin, Ireland and will continue until June 17. The theme, “The Eucharist, Communion with Christ and with One Another”, was inspired by the 50th anniversary of the inauguration of the Second Vatican Council (Council’s Constitution Lumen Gentium).
The website of the 50th International Eucharistic Congress is :  www.iec2012.ie
Also the TV channel Salt and Light will broadcast some of the celebrations. May we remember the pilgrims in our prayers.

Memorial service at the Dr. Georges-L.-Dumont University Hospital Centre

A memorial service will be held on Monday June 11th, 2012 @ 6:30 PM on behalf of the families of persons who died at the Dr. Georges-L.-Dumont University Hospital Centre during the months of February, March and April 2012.   This service will include the celebration of a Memorial Mass at 6:30 in the amphitheater of the hospital (main entry of the hospital).For further information; call Mrs. Jeannette LeBlanc at 388-2594 or Fr Denis Belliveau at 862-4571.
“So do not worry about tomorrow, for tomorrow will bring worries of its own.  Today’s trouble is enough for today.”  Matthew 6:34
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ORDINATION
The Archdiocese of Moncton is calling to the order of diaconate both seminarians, Charles Broderick and Angus Johnston upon recommendation from their respective seminaries of Cromwell and London.  The celebration of their ordination will take place at Immaculate Heart of Mary Church on June 15th @ 3 PM.  
Angus Johnston has many good friends and many happy memories here at St. Bernard's and he would like  to personally extend an invitation to all the parishioners of St. Bernard's to attend and help him celebrate this important step towards his priesthood.  This Ordination is open to EVERYONE!
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“TAKE ME" - Christian Rock CD Release by KEITH GALE and THE HERETICS at St. John's United Church, 75 Alma St. Moncton on Friday June 15th at 7:00 pm. Free-will Donation. Keith Gale, student minister at Memorial United Church in Murray River, PEI, is releasing a CD of original Christian Rock music to raise money for the United Church Mission & Service Fund. St. John's United Church will host the only New Brunswick stop on the band's Maritime tour. Come out and enjoy a high-energy rock music experience!
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HOLY COMMUNION TO THE HOMEBOUND
if you are unable to attend Mass and would like a member of our Pastoral Team to bring Communion to your home or the home of a loved one, please contact the parish office @ 857-0425. 

FEAST of THE SACRED HEART of JESUS and the FEAST OF THE IMMACULATE HEART OF MARY will be celebrated on Friday June 15, at 7 PM at St. Bernard’s. 
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Knights of Columbus Council 7940, sponsors of the Ray of Hope Kitchen Inc., will host a FATHER’S DAY BRUNCH in St. Augustine’s Church Basement on Sunday, June 17th at 10:00 a.m.  Adults $8.00; Children under 12 $4.00.
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  Would you like to assist a senior improve their strength, flexibility and    balance?   Then the VON Moncton SMART (Seniors Maintaining Active Roles Together)® program may be just what you are looking for.   SMART volunteer leaders guide senior(s) with 15 gentle exercises for one hour a        week for 12 weeks.   The program is provided either in-home or a group setting for seniors who cannot take part in other exercise programs due to mobility issues.  VON Moncton provides extensive training and support to the volunteer leaders at no cost.  For more information on becoming a volunteer leader, or as a program participant, please contact Joanne Adair, phone 857-9115 or email joanne.adair@von.ca. 
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The Canadian Red Cross is seeking volunteers to interact with seniors via: 
Friendly Visiting A volunteer becomes a friend to a senior by visiting once a week to:

Telephone Reassurance Provide a reassuring phone call to a senior on a daily basis.
Transportation Door-to-door service by driving a senior to a medial appointment or to do some grocery shopping.   A friendly face or weekly chat can make a world of difference to an isolated senior. 1 hr/week! For info. contact Louise @ 863-2650 ext. 2661 or louise.collette@redcross.ca
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St Lawrence O’Toole Heritage Cookbooks available for sale. With over 600 recipes plus the history of St. Lawrence O’Toole Church, the book contains the favorite recipes we all grew up with along with the contributors name and many dedications to family and friends. Buy one for yourself and don’t forget those friends and relatives who have moved away. Copies may be purchased for $12.00 by calling Claudia 383-9027 or Jane 855-4115, or from the Queen of All Saints parish office. All proceeds go to the building maintenance.
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The Knights of Columbus Council 1310 wish to thank the parishoners of St. Bernard’s for the collection taken up on Mother’s Day (Rose Sunday).  Due to your generosity $ 586.00 was raised and will be donated to ProLife.  Thank You…….Leo Bordage, Grand Knight.  .
 













